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From the TFresident

The most inmportant event since the last Newsletter was the Annual
General Meeting, It was good Lo see S0 many Members attend on
such a wintry night, and also to welcome some new Members,

One important mstter passed at this meeting was the provision for
adnittance of Asscociates (Friends) to our Fellowship. (Details
appear in the Amendment). Ve hope to be zble to welconme sore of
our Friends who share our interests but not our Forcbears,.

Constitutional Amerdments will be circulsted as scon as pessible
to enable dMermbers to update their Constitutions.

L list of Officers and Comnmittee lNerbers appears elsewhere in this
Hewsletter. I thark all mest sincercely for the confidence shown
by ny re~election, and I hope that 1976-77 will be a happy,
successful year,

Cn Soturday 18th Septenber a group of Menbors and Vriends formed &
Theatre Party te the Nimrod Theatre to see "The Recruiting Officer,"
and what a fascinating experiesnce this proved to be. It was a
recproduction of the first play preduced in the Colony (on 4th June
1789) at Government House, to celebrate the Birthday of King George
IIT. On that occcasion the play was zcted by convicts,

ijuch research had cbvicusly been done tc ensure authenticity, even
down to the swords end guns being nnde of woed, as they were in thot
first performance. No nanmes were nentiocned, either by the Theatre
or in Watkin Tench's account of the performance, but it was wonderful
to think cur forchbears had the heart and ternacity to perform such a
function.

Also, I might add, rather eerie, in its own way, to sit there an
watceh scomething cur ancestors had done alrost 190 years agol

I alsoc paid a visit te the State Library with a party from the Reyel
Australion listorical Society, but I have written a separate article
~hout this visit which appears later in this Hewsletter.

Deryl Lewis,

Annual Austrnlia Day Dinner

Arronmenents have now been finalised for our Annual Dinner next year,
It will be held at the WVentworth Heotel, Sydney, on Saturday night
29th January. Tickets will be £11 each, and are available fronm
Teryl Lewis {(phone 709 8974) or c¢/- the Fellcwship, G.T.0. Dox 44471,
Please start making up your parties, as there is a linit to the
aunbers who can attend. -

This is the first tice cur innual Dinner haos heen held at the
Voentwoerth, The Annual Dirnmer is always very successful, and one
of the —nin functicns of the year.

wook early to avoid dissppeintnentlil












